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Council Office Updates & Announcements 
 

• We have two new staff members! Lorissa Bañuelos (Community Engagement 
Strategist) and Katie Jaeger (Legislative Analyst) started on 10/17/22.  
 

o Both of the new staff members will be reaching out to you to schedule 
introductory meetings and gain your perspectives on a variety of topics.  

 
o Thank you for your ongoing patience as we get everyone trained up.  

 
• I will be sending out a survey to alders who attended the de-escalation and active 

shooter response trainings. I will also be reaching out to those alders who were 
unable to attend in order to find out more about how we can make these, and 
future, trainings more accessible to alders in the future.  
 

• Our office will be sending you some important information soon about how the 
upcoming election season impacts your alder expense accounts and the sending 
of mailings (i.e. the “50 Piece Rule). 

 
 
 

 
 


